
 

Dear Parents,  

North Gibson School Corporation will not be providing free meals  

for children this summer. East Gibson School Corporation will  

provide free meals thru June 12th. To find additional USDA Free  

Summer Meals, use the Site Finder mapping tool at: https:// 

www.fns.usda.gov/summer/sitefinder, text “Summer Meals” to  

914-342-7744 or call 1-866-348-6479 to find a site near you.  


